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Please welcome Xavier Cortada and Marty Quinn to Hubbard Brook for a week long Artist-in-Residence 
program from June 6 to 10, 2016.  They are participating artists in a National Science Foundation grant:  

The Confluence of Art, Music and Science at Long Term Ecological Research Sites.  Their work focuses on 
encoding Hubbard Brook Real-Time environmental sensor data as art and music in order to better 
discover underlying pattern and process, while at the same time making these data available to a 

broader, more diverse audience.  Specifically, they are contributing to the Waterviz for Hubbard Brook: 
 A new water cycle visualization and sonification tool.  They will be traveling to the HJ Andrews 

Experimental Forest to create a similar piece of online digital art and music for a contrasting old 
growth Cedar/Hemlock/Douglas Fir forest in the fall.  Together, these pieces create a revolutionary new 

approach to making Big Data in environmental science more universally available.  

Xavier Cortada is an internationally recognized artist who 
works with a variety of media to generate awareness of 
environmental issues.  He has worked with arctic 
biologists at the earth’s poles, physicists at CERN in 
Switzerland, population geneticists in Africa and 
worldwide, and mangrove biologists in Florida.  Since 
2011, Xavier Cortada has based his engaged art-science 
practice at Florida International University. He serves as 
Artist-in-Residence at FIU School of Environment, Arts 
and Society, the FIU College of Arts & Sciences, and the 
FIU College of Architecture + The Arts.  Cortada often 
collaborates with scientists in his art-making.

Marty Quinn is a computer scientist, composer, artist, 
dancer, and sonification researcher specializing in 
transforming scientific data into music. He has won three 
NASA grants related to improving accessibility of data 
and imagery for the visually impaired and is the creator 
of “Walk on the Sun” interactive image sonification 
exhibit and “MoveMusic” technology. He received his 
Masters in Computer Science from the University of New 
Hampshire where he recently worked on the IBEX and 
CRaTER instrument space science teams. In addition, he 
is involved in producing new dance and theatre works 
with his wife and creative partner, Dr Wendy Quinn.

For more information, contact Lindsey Rustad (lrustad@fs.fed.us) 
or Sarah Garlick (sgarlick@hbresearchfoundation.org )


